
September 25 , 1941

Dr . Robert E . Plunkett
61 First Street
Troy New York

Dear Dr . Plunkett t : 

We feel sure that quite a few 
of the Benni gton College students would 
be very interested in attending scme of 
the sessions during the Inter-American 
.eek a t Troy . 

We would appreciate it very 
much, theref'ore , 1.f you would send ua a 
schedule of t~e days and the times at 
which the di ff erent- le c tures and movies 
will be held .. 

T ank you very r&ue' for yolli: 
kind attentlon. 

Sincer ely your s :, 

Nika Pleshkoff Secretary
Educational Policies Committee 




